
BEDFORD ROAD 
baptist church

67 Bedford Road ◇  Merrimack, New Hampshire ◇ bedfordroad.org ◇ (603) 424.9623

WELCOME TO 

THE WORSHIP GATHERING

OUR VISION 
At Bedford Road,  

our vision is simply: 
to create environments  

where people encounter Jesus  
and journey together. 

Thank you for joining us today.

INFORMATION
Budget to Date: $90,517
General Giving: $101,037

Prison Ministry Gift Bags: $688

Average Weekly 
Participation:

103

Last Week’s Participation: 101

FAMILY MINISTRIES

UPCOMING EVENTS 
Semi-Annual Vision Meeting - November 12, 6:30pm 

Women’s Ministry - November 16, 9:00am 
Operation Christmas Child Collection Date - November 18-25 
Keep in mind that we are still collecting funds for the Christmas gifts for the 
female inmates in Concord. 
Just a reminder - we will not be participating in Angel Tree this year because we 
are doing gifts for the female inmates. 

HOME BIBLE STUDIES 
Tuesday - Merrimack, hosted by Erik & Nichole DiVietro, begins November 5. 
Wednesday - Merrimack, led by Bob Bragdon 
Wednesday - Hooksett/Bedford, led by Greg Jones 

We have an immediate need for volunteers in the nursery. Please see 
June Porbunderwala if you are willing to help with our youngest 
worshipers!

NURSERY VOLUNTEERS
This 

Week
Deb Goupil, Ariel DiVietro,  
June Porbunderwala

Next 
Week

Cathy Nadeau, Jenna 
Hathcoat, June Porbunderwala

Your children are very important to you; and they are important to us! We offer 
child care for ages 0-3 years, staffed by helpful and caring volunteers. You can 
drop off your children any time after 9:30am and pick them up after worship. If 
you prefer to keep your little one with you, a cry room is available at the back of 
the sanctuary. 

For children ages 4-12 years, we have 
an age-appropriate teaching time called 
“God’s Backyard.” The children are 
dismissed shortly before the message. 

One of our greeters will be happy to help 
you and your children get settled in.



“How Long, O Lord” 
2017, CCLI 7096632, Doug Plank 

“Hallelujah (Your Love Is Amazing)” 
2000, CCLI 3091812, Brenton Brown, Brian Doerksen 

- Gifts & Offerings - 

“Doxology” 
Hymn #815 

“Sooner Count the Stars” 
2014, CCLI 7052977, Steve & Vikki Cook, Doug Plank 

- Message from the Scriptures - 

“Living Stones” 
2002, Michael Card 

- Lord’s Table - 

Benediction

NOVEMBER 3, 2019

Worshiping together as the Church of Jesus Christ is a great privilege - one we 
share with congregations around the world and across the ages. Whether you 
are a member of long standing or this is your first time with us, it is our prayer 
that you will feel welcomed, loved and connected. 

We would love to be able to contact you via email or phone after your visit. The 
ushers will give you a contact card at some point. If you fill out the form on the 
envelope and drop it in the offering basket, someone will reach out to you in the 
next week or two just to say hello and thank you. 

THE ONE THING

Haggai 2:1-9, page 743

IN THE SCRIPTURES


